
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
August 15, 2024 
 
Via email only 
 
Mayor Todd Gloria 
 
 
RE:  H Barracks and “safe parking” 
 
 
Dear Mayor Gloria, 
 
The Pacific Beach Community Planning Group is in the Council District One stands in 
support of 200 additional “Safe Parking” spaces at the H Barracks. However, we are not in 
favor of additional construction on the site of a “sprung” structure or a homeless shelter. 
We appreciate the need for “Safe Parking” with the urgent need to get people off the streets 
and into a better living situation.  
 
 
 
 
Marcella Bothwell, MD, MBA 
 
Chair, PB Planning Group 
 


